
Subject: RE: Hollywood Media District BID - DMV location 803 Cole Avenue, Hollywood CA 90038 Past Due Special
Assessments $75,902.61
From: "Agustinez, Genevie S.@DMV" <Genevie.Agustinez@dmv.ca.gov>
Date: 05/06/2016 10:41 AM
To: 'Lisa Schechter' <lisa@mediadistrict.org>
CC: "Hoang, Julie T.@DMV" <Julie.Hoang@dmv.ca.gov>

Good Morning Lisa,
 
I am responding to our phone conversation yesterday, I have included Julie in this email.  Julie has been  working
on this matter, she has mentioned to this am that she has scheduled meetings next week to further assess, you
will be hearing back from her when her findings are completed.
 
Thank you Genevie
 
 
 
From: Lisa Schechter [mailto:lisa@mediadistrict.org] 
Sent: Thursday, May 05, 2016 11:26 AM
To: Agustinez, Genevie S.@DMV
Subject: Hollywood Media District BID - DMV location 803 Cole Avenue, Hollywood CA 90038 Past Due Special Assessments
$75,902.61
 
 
 
Dear Genevie:
 
Thank you so much for returning my call from yesterday – however I have no idea how you knew to call me back since both
of your phone numbers:
 
916-416-6584
916-657-7414
 
State the mail box is not yet setup and then disconnects the caller.  In any case I am so excited to hear back from you.   I am
the Executive Director for the Hollywood Media Business Improvement District and I am reaching out to the State of
California specifically DMV in regards to past due Special Assessments totaling $75,902.21 in which services where
rendered by the Business Improvement District between 2005 through 2014 for Security, Cleaning, Marketing, and
Administration.
 
It has taken quite a bit of time and hopefully I have tracked down the correct representative from DMV.  Are you able to
assist my organization in payment of the past due assessments?
 
Please advise as I can send follow up document to that affect.
 
Sincerely,
 
 
 
 
Lisa Schechter
Executive Director
Hollywood Media District BID
1040 N. Las Palmas Avenue
Hollywood, CA  90038
(323)860-0025 Direct
(323)860-0026 Fax
 
MediaDistrict.org
 


